

Cody Vatcher,

Brampton, ON

Sent via Email: cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca

February 28, 2022

Mayor and Members of Brampton City Council City of Brampton 2 Wellington St West Brampton, Ontario L6Y 4R2

Mayor Brown and Members of Council:

## RE: Brampton Support for Ukraine

Brampton residents have seen the tragedy occurring in Ukraine. Brampton council should do everything in its power to sever ties with Russia.

Brampton should pass a bylaw prohibiting the purchase of any goods or services from Russian owned companies. Brampton should also request that the OMERS Fund managers divest themselves of any equity or debt investments in Russian companies. Pension contributions come from employees as well as taxpayers.

Federal, provincial and municipal governments have to work together to impose stiff consequences. Brampton should do its part.

I can only imagine the pain of Ukrainians-Canadians living in Brampton watching the terrifying images from Ukraine. Many still have family there. That's why I'm calling on you as city council to take decisive action including but not exclusive of the ideas mentioned above.

Let's show the world that Brampton stands with Ukraine.

Sincerely,

Cody Vatcher